LIBRARY OF McGILL UNIVERSITY

MONTREAL

GERHARD R. LOMER, MA., PH.D,

LIBRARIAN Febmar}’ 2, 1921.

Sir Arthur Currie,
Principal,
McGill Universitye.

Dear Sir Arthur:

As a memorandum of our conversation
this morning regarding the scope of the Special
Library Committee, may I ask you to send to
Mr, William M. Birks, the Chairman, a note auth-
orizing him to include with the question of an
addition to the building the recommendation of
the Library Cormittee for three- additional assist-
ants, and an annual increase of $17,000400 in the
funds for books, periodicals, and binding ? Will
you also be so good as to intimate to him whether
the Finance Committee approved these two items as
they were proposed in the letter from the Library
Committee ? This Special Committee is to meet in
the Library at five o'clock on Friday, February 4th.

Faithfully yours,

University Librarian.




